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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Jann Eckman, CBFWA 
  Tom Iverson, CBFWA 

 
FROM: Michele DeHart 
 
DATE:  February 6, 2002 
 
RE:  Mainstem Summary – Juvenile and Adult Passage section 
 
 
 Participants from National Marine Fisheries Service, the University of Washington, 
Bonneville Power Administration, and the US Army Corps of Engineers have worked since 
December developing multiple versions of this section of the main stem summary.  The multiple 
versions resulted from various interpretations of the purpose of the main stem summary.   
 
 The Bonneville Power Administration, BPA, in consultation with the US Army Corps of 
Engineers developed the attached version of the main stem summary.  BPA developed this 
version reflecting their understanding that the mainstem summary was a request for proposals to 
implement the Biological Opinion research, monitoring, and evaluation actions and the Federal 
Agencies Implementation Plan.  The COE met with BPA and determined areas of gap between 
the COE and BPA programs.  Those areas are identified in the Future Needs section.  The COE 
did not provide additional specific comments on the BPA document. The COE does not consider 
itself to be involved in the CBFWA Provincial Review Process.  However, the COE participation 
in the development of parts of this document was to avoid major overlap areas in the solicitation 
process. 

 Submittal of this draft should not be interpreted as agreement of all parties to the BPA 
document.   
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